
Site Meeting at Y Ganolfan on the 8th Seeptember 2015 at 6 o’clock

Present: Councillors R A Pierce, Bethan Lawton, Alan Jones, G E Thomas, Richard 

Evans George Evans

 and the Clerk Eileen Jones.

Apologies: Cllr P E Parker

The proposal of a shed to keep a Filing Cabinet and boxes containing papers for the 

Council, at Y Ganolfan 

was discussed.  All agreed and Cllr George Evans on behalf of the Ganolfan, 

promised to clean and prepare 

the building to let to the Council for £50.00 per annum.  Our Thanks.

Planning application: Ynysmaengwyn Caravan Park – proposed new toilet block – 

all agreed with the application.
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